
 

Circular No.59(1)/2022-23                                    19th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings from AVN Vida International School! 

 Celebrating events and festivals at AVN Vida School has become an integral part of 
learning and building a strong cultural belief to develop respect and understanding for 
each other’s customs and traditions. We are planning to celebrate Bonalu festival on 
Friday, 22nd July 2022 at our school premises. To commemorate the festival, a special 
assembly is going to be conducted at school for Grades I-X. Students those who are 
participating in the special assembly alone can come in festive attire. The participant 
needs to carry their uniform which should be changed after the assembly. 

Student’s active participation is highly appreciated! 

Note: Monday, 25th July 2022 remains as a holiday on account of “Bonalu”. 

 

 

“Wishing Everyone A Happy Bonalu.” 

 

 

  

 

Principal 

 


